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The first block meetings of Study Group 5 are being held during 27 January - 15 February followed by the study group meeting.

A number of the frequency sharing studies are to be conducted by these working parties under the agenda items for the WRC-11, other Conference Resolutions or ITU-R Questions.

When doing the sharing studies, the following points should be taken into account:

–
Close collaboration is needed with all the working parties responsible for the study on the radio services to which the frequency bands for consideration (or a part thereof) are allocated.
–
The above collaboration generally includes exchange of liaison statements, joint correspondence work, appointment of a Rapporteur to each other working party or, if required, joint Rapporteurs group (or other kind of) meetings.
–
Cooperation spirit is important with the understanding that, in the case of sharing studies, there is basically no notion of a “lead group” or a “subordinate group” among the groups concerned. However, with agreement of the groups concerned, it may be possible to identify the responsible group to lead the sharing studies as well as contributing groups which would contribute to the studies. The mechanism by which the final results to be adopted by a given channel/path, e.g. study group, should also be agreed among the various groups concerned.
–
The CPM11-1 has already identified the “responsible group” and other concerned groups for the studies invited by each agenda item for WRC-11:
The Study Group 5 Chairman would like to receive any further advices on this issue from the RAG meeting, which will be conveyed to the first study group meeting next week.

For the information reflecting the above, Annex 1 provides the procedure agreed between the Chairmen of Study Groups 4 and 5 for the future updating of SF-series Recommendations developed by the former Working Party 4-9S. 

Annex 1 (For information)

Chairmen, Study Groups 4 and 5

Future updating of SF-series Recommendations developed 
by the former Working Party 4-9S

Regarding the future updating of SF-series Recommendations developed by the former Working Party 4-9S, the following procedure would apply with the agreement of the Chairmen of Study Groups 4 and 5:
–
Either Study Group 4 (including its relevant working party) or Study Group 5 (including its relevant working party) may initiate revisions of existing SF-series Recommendations.
–
The work for the revisions would basically be conducted through liaison statements between the responsible working parties until the text becomes mature.
–
Both study groups should consider proposals for draft revised Recommendations serially.
–
The study group holding its meeting earlier should send the result of its consideration 
to the other study group holding its meeting later. The study group holding its meeting later should take formal action for the adoption and approval of the draft revised Recommendation.

The above procedure would apply also to the preliminary texts contained in Document 4-9S/189 (Chairman’s Report of the former Working Party 4-9S meeting in May 2007).
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